
 
 
Good afternoon, 
Happy New Year and thank you for registering for the Packers Hall of Fame’s 2021 Tundra Tales Reading 
Program! 
 
The program does not officially begin until Monday, January 25th, but I wanted to contact you ahead of time to 
provide you with some extra information and resources for your participants.  I will continue to provide updates 
throughout the program, typically on Fridays, so keep an eye on your email for another update at the end of 
this week.  These updates will also always be accessible on our website under the Program Updates section. 
 
In this update, I want to remind you about the availability of our Spanish language materials.  All of our 
materials are available in both English, as well as Spanish to try and make the program accessible to 
Spanish speaking participants and families. Parent/Guardian Letters and Participant Reading Logs for both the 
Bi-Weekly and Traditional programs are available on our website and below. 
 

• Bi-Weekly Parent/Guardian Letter - Spanish  

• Bi-Weekly Participant Reading Log – Spanish 

• Traditional Parent/Guardian Letter - Spanish 

• Traditional Participant Reading Log - Spanish  
 
Along with several other reading recommendation lists, the Brown County Library has also put together a list 
for us of recommended Spanish language books.  This list can be found under the Reading Lists section of our 
website.  Although the list links directly to the Brown County Library website, these books, as well as others, 
will hopefully be available at your local library. 
I have also attached a FAQ document.  Some of this information may be redundant, as you have already 
registered, but I believe the second page may be helpful in clarifying some things about the program. 
 
Lastly, please make sure your inbox is set to receive emails from both education@packers.com and 
kaempferj@packers.com.  From this point forward, I will be contacting you from the Hall of Fame’s education 
account and do not want the information to get lost in cyberspace. 
 
If you need to update any your registration numbers or contact information, please email me at 
education@packers.com rather than submitting a new form.   
 
As always, please feel free to reach out to me with any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Justine Kaempfer 
Museum Programs Assistant 
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